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I STRONGLY OPPOSE SB 859! 

 

The audacity of passing the costs associated with graffiti and vandalism to be passed 

on to the solid waste ratepayers is outrageous!  Government policies support 

vandalism, graffiti and destruction in our cities and there is already plenty of money 

(provided by taxpayers) within governmental agencies to spend on cleaning up 

government's own mess.  The "ratepayers" have already paid in many ways. 


